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PRESS RELEASE  

Conserving, enhancing and promoting the Stour Valley

Release date 29/6/2016
Volunteers Build Wildlife-Friendly Planters Underwater
If you’ve walked along the riverside in Canterbury’s Westgate Gardens recently you may have noticed that some unusual wooden structures have appeared in the water. These are ‘window box’ planters, installed by Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership volunteers over the last few weeks. They have been filled with soil and planted–up with native wetland plants. Volunteer group leader Martin Thomas explains, ‘You should be able to see our planters get established over the summer. They will then act as refuges for fish, birds and insects along this quite barren stretch of riverbank.’
Volunteers had a particularly hard job completing this project. Much of the work was carried out underwater using hand tools while standing waist deep in the river. Soil to fill the planters was brought from Tannery Field, near Rheims Way. 
This project was part of the Heritage Lottery Funded Westgate Parks for People Project with support from the Environment Agency. Look out for more Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership river projects taking place in Canterbury over the summer.
For further details telephone 03000 410900 email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
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The KSCP are one of nine countryside management partnerships in Kent playing a vital role in the conservation and enhancement of the Kent countryside and coast. www.kentcountryside.org.uk
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